
From: Merry Ann Moore
To: Exhibits HWTR
Subject: I support smart water mgt and you should, too
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 5:31:40 PM

Dear Water Committee:

Please support HB 4069. It's only with accurate water data that Oregon will be able to
efficiently and fairly manage our water resources, especially with the uncertain future created
by a changing climate. All water users should be required to report their usage. Thanks for
considering my views, Merry Ann Moore, Portland

-- 
Merry Ann Moore
Moore Creative Strategies
www.merryannmoore.com
541.749.8030
merryannmoore@gmail.com
Twitter @MerryAnnMoore
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